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PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE
Welcome to March. Just three months into 2023 and North Point High School is roaring like a lion. Our
Mock Trial team secured their position as the Circuit 7 Champs and are moving on to participate in the
State Regionals in two weeks. Today, members of our wrestling team are competing in the State Wrestling
tournament. Last month several of our CTE students participated in SkillsUSA Regional competition and
are moving on to compete at the state competition next month.

February, we celebrated Black History month with daily highlights of both historical and current African
Americans who have made or are making an impact in our communities and in our country. We
sponsored door decorating, writing, and art contests for students and teachers to spotlight Black History
and culture. Last weekend was a two-day celebration, “Say It Loud…& Proud." This month, we are
celebrating Women’s History Month with performances, trivia, creative expression, and door decorating
contest. The theme for Women’s History month is “Celebrating Women Who Can Tell Our Stories.”

This week we hosted our 1st Annual Career Fair for juniors and seniors. Close to 40 businesses, unions,
military, local, state and national government agencies talked to nearly 500 students about career
opportunities. The presenters all complimented the level of interest and maturity of our students.

We are proud of our student leaders in our building. They excel academically, and in their chosen athletic,
academic and/or skill-based events. They plan phenomenal events and activities that spotlight our school,
community, and national cultures. I am proud to be the principal for such an amazing group of students.

BABY SUPPLIES COLLECTION DRIVE

diapers
pull-ups
wipes
baby shampoo, soap and lotion

The National Technical Honor will be collecting baby supplies during the
month of March to donate to the Children's Aid Society. Donations can
be dropped off in room 313.  The following items are requested:

bibs
bottles
pacifiers
food and formula

NPHS DATES
March 9    - Two-hour early dismissal
March 27  - Third marking period ends
March 28  - Two-hour early dismissal / Fourth marking period begins

Spring athletes are reminded to speak with their coaches or our Athletic Director, Mr. Shattuck, to
determine the location for equipment storage. All athletic equipment should be taken to the
designated area before 1st block each day. If students forget their equipment, parents may deliver
the equipment after dismissal each day.

SPRING SPORTS REMINDER

https://northpoint.ccboe.com/
http://www.ccboe.com/


Senior dues were due in February. If you have not yet paid your senior dues,
please do so as soon as possible.  Dues can be paid with cash or check in
the main office, or online at myschoolbucks.com.  Sign in to your account,
click on store, and locate the NPHS Senior Dues icon.

Dues must be paid in full before receiving your cap and gown.  Please
email dgarcia@ccboe.com if you have questions or concerns about paying
senior dues. 

SENIOR DUES

SENIOR DATES
April 29 -  Junior/ Senior Prom at Martin's Crosswinds, Greenbelt, MD
                  Ticket sale details will be announced soon.
May 19   -  Last day of school for seniors
May 30  -  Graduation, 9 AM, Regency Furniture Blue Crabs Stadium
                  Details will be sent out soon.

https://www.myschoolbucks.com/ver2/getmain?requestAction=home







